
Friends in Christ,     June 3, 2020 
 
This Sunday, June 7 Holy Communion 
Gather your juice or wine, bread or crackers and join us for 
communion in your home or camper or deck—wherever you 
have been watching our services. 
 

Sunday, June 14 Drive-in Worship 9:30 am and Budget 
Meeting 

We will hold a drive in worship at 9:30 am followed by our 
annual congregational budget meeting at 10 am to approve our 2020-2021 budget 
which you received by email and by mail for those without email. Let Darcy know if you 
need another copy  dgray@allsaintsnya.org.  
 
In case of inclement weather we are seeking an FM transmitter so you can listen to the 
service and meeting on your car radio.  
 
All services will continue to be recorded and available on our All Saints You Tube 
channel. 
 
Sunday, June 21 Drive-in Worship 9:30 am Pastor Matt’s First Service  
Join us for Pastor Matt’s first worship service on Sunday, June 21. He begins his 
ministry on Monday, June 15. 
 
Help Welcome Pastor Matt and Kelsey Schroeder 
Because of COVID-19 we cannot gather for a special service and dinner to welcome 
our new Associate Pastor and family and at this point we do not know when we will 
gather in person to install Pastor Matt.  
 
But you are invited to share your welcome and hospitality with a greeting card and/or  
welcome gift card to bless their new beginning at All Saints. You can drop off a card 
Monday-Thursday from 8 am – 3 pm or mail a card to Pastor Matt and Kelsey 
Schroeder, All Saints Lutheran Church, PO Box 550, Norwood Young America, MN 
55368.  
 
Other News 
Upon Pastor Matt’s arrival we will seek ways to gather outside in small groups or virtual 
groups to get to know Pastor Matt and support him in his ministry at All Saints.  
 
We continue to follow the CDC recommendations, best science, and guidance from the 
ELCA and Minneapolis Area Synod as we plan to return to worship in our building in the 
future.  
 
In addition to online and drive-in services, we plan to worship outdoors in our backyard 
at times this summer 
. 

mailto:dgray@allsaintsnya.org


Many of you have asked how we can help those who have suffered the heartache of 
this past week. There will be volunteer opportunities as well as the need for donations of 
food and supplies for Minneapolis. As these opportunities become available we will let 
you know.  
 
Thanks to those who donated supplies for the National Guard through NYA Beyond the 
Yellow Ribbon Campaign     
 
If you need pastoral care, prayer support, financial assistance please let us know. 

Thank you for your ministry to one another! 

See you Sunday, 

Pastor Eric 

 


